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Looking forward to a new year
often also means looking back at
the past year. And what a year
it's been for us! The renovation
of the ground floor into an
outpatient clinic, an emergency
department, laboratory,
pharmacy and radiology
department has been almost
completed. The roof of the
hospital has been replaced. New

contacts have been made, new
sponsors have been found. Miss
Morrison in Delft and the Ronde
Tafel Delft have been selling
coffee for Quina Care. Thrift
store De Wisselbeker has
announced they will support us
for at least the next three years.
And so forth and so on. 2020
promises to be an equally
important year: the renovation of

the upper floor into a nurses’
station. The transport of
inventory for the hospital from
The Netherlands to Ecuador.
Several requests for necessary
permits. All of this to achieve the
most important goal in 2020: the
opening of the hospital and by
doing so, ensuring that the
health care in Putumayo is
improved and more accessible!

The Lions Night took place on
Friday 1 November at the Van
der Valk hotel in Nootdorp. This
is an annual fundraiser
organised by the Lions Club
Nootdorp-Pijnacker. This year,
Quina Care was chosen. Both in
preparation for and during the
evening itself, the members of
the Lions Club have worked
incredibly hard to ensure that the
evening would be a great

success. There was a total number
of 280 guests, mostly from local
businesses, who contributed not
only with their presence but also
through a raffle and auction in
order to reach the aim of raising
32.000 euros.Together with the
added 50% of the Wilde Ganzen,
this would result in the 48.000
euros necessary to renovate the
entire upper floor. And what a
great success it was! Not only was

it an incredibly special and
entertaining evening, but it also
ended with the announcement of
a fantastic total amount of
52.623 euros raised! Yvonne
and Mariska have on behalf of
Quina Care accepted the
check. With these funds the
renovation of the hospitalization
area will be realised in 2020. To
everyone who contributed to
this: huge thanks!

Giving Tuesday took place on
Tuesday 3 December. Giving
Tuesday is a global day of giving
as the first Tuesday following the
major shopping days of Black

Friday and Cyber Monday. It
originated in the United States
but has since become a global
movement that also includes The
Netherlands, all the more reason

for Quina Care to join. It has
been a very successful day,
thank you for all your
contributions!

SponsorKliks
A new way to support Quina
Care financially is via
SponsorKliks. An opportunity
that will cost you nothing! How
does it work? Shop at any of the
many webshops connected to
SponsorKliks and a certain
percentage of your purchase
amount will be transferred to
Quina Care by SponsorKliks.

You can also install the
SponsorKliks app and indicate
you would like to support
Quina Care. Both the link and
the app will connect you to the 

webshop of your choice after
which you can place your order
in the usual way. If you use a
mobile device, make sure that
you are referred to the mobile

website and not to a previously
installed app of that particular
webshop, in which case no
percentage will be transferred
to Qiuna Care.

Donate
Quina Care needs the support of
donors. Only with your help we
can realize the health care the

people of Putumayo so
desperately need. To donate,
press the button on the left.

Jacob Van der Ende <vanderende.jacob@gmail.com>
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Looking back and looking forward

Result Lions Night:
52.623 euro!
Lions Club Nootdorp Nootdorp-Pijnacker organized a great night with an amazing result.

First GivingTuesday a success
Quina Care took part in the first GivingTuesday in the Netherlands: with success!

Quina Care needs your help
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